
 

 

 

Vancouver Port Labor Strike – Update 
 

The British Columbia Maritime Employers Association (BCMEA) and ILWU–

Canada announced they have come to a tentative agreement and effective 

immediately, the lockout has been lifted and operations will resume at 16:30 on 

Thursday, May 30, 2019. 

 

Negotiations were ongoing from noon yesterday through the night and an 

agreement was reached this morning.  

 

Universal Forwarding Overseas (UFO) will continue to closely monitor all 

shipments via Vancouver and will keep you updated.  

Thank you for your continued support! 

Marc Mugfor 

Universal Forwarding Overseas 

920.731.0822 

mmugfor@ufoltd.com 
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